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After a revised study was performed on the WBGX, 1570 kHz, Harvey, lllinois
proposed Day Antenna System; overlap to co-channel Stations was indicated.

A modified Array design was performed at a reduced Input power to remove
overlap to WFUR, Grand Rapids, Michigan. Existing overlap to Stations WFRL
and WILQ is not increased and is actually reduced.

The following Attachments 1-4 show the proposed revised Antenna Array and
existing/proposed contours. The Form 301 is modified to reflect these changes.
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